
 
Minutes of June 7th 2021 Meeting 
 
 
1) meeting started at 6:30 PM in person 
2)Those present Mike Riess (chair), John Hilson (vice -chair), Jack Sheehan (secretary), Paul Hazelton 
(select board representative),Ivan Quinchia (planning board representative) 
    Carole Binder (member), Audrey Johnson (member)Roger LaRochelle (member), Bob Brooks(member) 
3)Minutes of the April 12 meeting were approved 
4)Everett Begor representing the Gazebo committee emphasized that the sound equipment needed to 
be readily accessible, and the committee acknowledged 
    the importance of the ease of access. The committee thanked Mr. Begor for his input. 
5)There was an extensive discussion on the results of the survey regarding potential building locations, 
and there was strong support for a new building. 
    The committee will prepare an article detailing the results of the survey for the town newsletter. 
6)Open discussion 
7)Adjourned at 8.PM 
Respectfully submitted. 
Jack Sheehan 
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